RADNOR TOWNSHIP POLICE DEPARTMENT

301 Iven Avenue Wayne, Pennsylvania 19087-5297 (610) 688-0503 ¤ Fax (610) 687-8852

William A. Colarulo Police Superintendent

TO: Radnor Township Commissioners; Robert A. Zienkowski, Township Manager; Stephen F. Norcini, Director of Public Works; Kevin Kochanski, Director of Community Development; Bill Cassidy, Field Leader; Lieutenant Andrew J. Block; Lieutenant Christopher B. Flanagan; Officer Raymond Matus; Officer Mark Stiansen; William Gallagher, OEO; and Suzan Jones, Administrative Assistant.

FR: William A. Colarulo

RE: STAFF TRAFFIC COMMITTEE MEETING HELD IN THE POLICE ROLL CALL ROOM, WEDNESDAY, JULY 17, 2013, 10:00AM

New Business:

- Joseph Ellis of Teresa's Café, 124-126 North Wayne Avenue, requests the two (2)
 15 minute parking meters in front of his establishment be relocated to in front of 120 and 128 North Wayne Avenue.
- 2. Peter Rush of Willow Avenue requests a change in the 'No Parking on Bridge' sign on Radnor Street Road.
- 3. Ted Pollard requests addition chevron signs be installed on Eagle Road in the area of the latest fatal vehicle accident.
- 4. Brain Aneurism Run 5K to be held September 8, 2013 at 9:00 AM.
- 5. Daniel Shultz Run for Pete's Sake 5K to be held on September 22, 2013 at 9:00 AM.
- 6. Brookside Circle residents request a 'No Parking This Side of Street' sign be placed on Brookside Circle. Mr. Essersmith and neighbors will attend.
- 7. WAWA Sugartown Road Update.
- 8. Michelle Walker requests a handicap parking sign be placed in front of her home at 38 Garrett Avenue.

Old Business;

- 1. Update on evaluation of one side of street parking in Garrett Hill for emergency vehicles.
- 2. Status on 30-minute meters near Post Office.
- 3. Status on 15-minute meters 100 block E. Lancaster Ave.